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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
To make elected members aware of the draft consultation response developed on 
behalf of Mid Ulster District Council in response to the Consultation on Water, 
Flooding and Sustainable Drainage- Improving How We Manage Water.  
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
DFI launched this consultation on Water, Flooding and Sustainable Drainage on 
11 March 2022. The Council agreed to submit a response at the March 2022 Full 
Council meeting.  
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
3.2  
 

 
The draft response examines the issues associated with on Water, Flooding and 
Sustainable Drainage 
 
The draft response has been developed in conjunction with the elected members 
and relevant officers who attended a virtual meeting to discuss the issues 
addressed in to the consultation document. The meeting was held on Wednesday 
13th April via Microsoft Teams.  
 

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 
Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 

Financial: N/A 

Human: N/A 

Risk Management: N/A 

 
4.2 

Screening & Impact Assessments  

Equality & Good Relations Implications: None 

Rural Needs Implications: None 



5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 
 

 
It is recommended that Council approve the draft response for submission. 
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 
Appendix A: Water, Flooding and Sustainable Drainage- Draft Consultation 
Response 
 

 


